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The Meeting of the Clinton Township Board of Trustees was held on December 27th, at 4:30pm 

at 3820 Cleveland Ave. Present were Trustees Jane Cera, Aliena Sword, and Fiscal Officer Deb 

Steele.  

 

GENERAL  

Res. No. 19-12-022 Motion by Trustee Sword to approve 2020 Temporary Appropriations. 2nd 

Trustee Cera, Vote: Trustee Cera – Yes, Trustee Sword – Yes,  

 

Meeting ended 4:46pm 

ATTEST: 

_____________________________                                _____________________________ 

Carl Reardon, Chair                                                          Deborah Steele, Fiscal Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


